Our Bicentenary Soiree held on 5 November 2013 and supported by the Hunterian Society - who have generously loaned and conserved our Baillie Guitar, property of Hunter’s niece by marriage, Joanna Baillie – was a unique chance to see an object removed from a case and put to the purpose it was intended for. This event was the last in a series of events taking place throughout 2013 that celebrated our 200th year (1813-2013 and in front of an audience made up of Hunterian Society members and luminaries, College fellows and members, keen music-lovers and some staff; baroque guitarist Taro Takeuchi performed a selection of ‘music from the time of Anne Hunter’ on both the Baillie guitar and two of his own historical instruments. He was preceded and latterly aided by our own ex-curator Caroline Grigson who introduced Joanna and Anne’s work to the audience and joined him ‘on stage’  to declaim some of the poetry that Anne had written to accompany the Haydn pieces that he then played. All of which was preceded by a drink and a private view of the museum. The event was a lovely way to round off a busy year and cemented the deep connection between the Hunterian Museum and the Hunterian Society. 

Hayley Kruger, Learning and Events Officer.

